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6th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
NURSERY SESSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 
 
Please note that after the summer holidays, Nursery will reopen on Wednesday 6th September at 
8.45am.  
 
As your child already attends our Nursery we would like to give you the opportunity to change the 
sessions your child attends before we start adding our new children. 
 
If you would like to amend your sessions please contact us by Friday 16th June.  If we do not hear 
from you we will assume you do not want to make any changes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

V L Evans-Jones 

 
Mrs V Evans-Jones 
Office Manager 
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